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FW: Seattle Express reservation

Info Seattle Express <info@seattleexpress.com>
Thu 4/14/2022 6:50 AM

To:Michael Rogers <michael@beelinetours.com>

From: Info Seattle Express

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 6:49 AM

To: consciousnessbliss@gmail.com

Subject: Seattle Express reservation
 
Good morning Mr. Austin,
 
I regret to inform you that we need to either cancel your reservation or make a change. When we were
doing a system update on our website you were able to book a one-way transfer from NCL to the
SeaTac Airport. You are only able to do this if you purchase a Round-trip Transfer with us.
 
We can offer the One-Way Transfer from the ship back to any SeaTac Area Hotel. We can also offer the
Round-trip Transfer from any SeaTac Area Hotel to the ship and then from the ship to the SeaTac
Airport.
 
If neither of these options will work for you then I can cancel your reservation and issue a refund. Sorry
for the misunderstanding and please let me know how you would like to proceed.
 
Thank you,
 
Matt Schmer
Seattle Express
206-793-8430
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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